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　From July 21st until today, we Ministers coming to Geneva have had discussion for the total of 9 days.  I myself have participated actively in this discussion, with a view to reflecting the position of food importing countries in the outcome of the negotiations as much as possible. 

Looking at the current and mid and long term situation surrounding food, it is important for importing countries including Japan which is heavily dependent on food imports to work to strengthen domestic food production, as agreed upon in G8 Summit.  With this in mind, in this Ministerial meeting, I have made arguments on such issues as tariff capping and sensitive products in order to represent the interests of our farmers and consumers.  We were not able to reach an agreement this time, but nobody is to be blamed for this.

Even though it is regrettable that the modalities were not agreed at this Ministerial meeting, this does not mean the end of DDA negotiation.  I believe that Ministers will get together again in order to conclude the negotiation.  When it takes place, I am determined to contribute to the successful outcome of the negotiation, from a viewpoint of food importing countries.

